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The streets that run through and around 
the Stuart neighborhood, including 
Michikal St., W. Main St., and Kalamazoo 
Ave. are about to change in major ways. 

- Michikal St. will be converted to a 
two-way street. This will include a 
completely new Michikal St. and 
Kalamazoo Ave. intersection.

 
- W. Main St. between Michikal St. and 

Douglas Ave.  will be converted to a 
two-way street. This will include a new 
street light at the W. Main St. and 
Douglas Ave intersection.

- Kalamazoo Ave. will be converted to a 
two-way, residential street with speed 
limits of 25 mph.

To ensure that these changes make our 
neighborhood streets safer for all, there 
are three ways you can voice your ideas 
and provide feedback to the City of 
Kalamazoo.

1      Take the Action Plan Survey

2     Share Feedback on the Input Map

3      Sign Make W. Main St. Safer Petition

The Streets of Stuart 
Change is right around the corner for many streets in Stuart and there are 

3 things you can do to make sure these changes lead to safer streets for all. 

Michikal St. and Kalamazoo Ave. 

Douglas Ave. and W. Main St. 

Street rendering through Stuart.

https://qualtricsxmn22whq9qz.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5zPi7XStYVAenga
https://qualtricsxmn22whq9qz.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5zPi7XStYVAenga
https://www.change.org/p/make-w-main-safer-reduce-to-3-lanes-now?fbclid=IwY2xjawHFaHVleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHYEP6M3JAjL6XLQ-Ouqb9nV2ebS4ATKoDavCTV43SdSyuaWTLBvRJhMCfw_aem_hnPJDUW-wfbGI9TPZN2ZeQ
https://kalamazoo.altaplanning.cloud/
https://kalamazoo.altaplanning.cloud/


Woodward Student Leaders Help Plan 
the Future of Kalamazoo

Dec  14       Coffee Chat  | 10 - 12 | Factory Coffee, 213 Frank St.

Jan  14       Board Meeting | 6 - 8 | 530 Douglas Ave

Feb  8         Coffee Chat  | 10 - 12 | Factory Coffee, 213 Frank St.

Calendar of Events
December 2024 - January 2025
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Thirteen students leaders from 
Woodward Elementary participated in an 
Imagine Kalamazoo 2035 Meeting with 
the Stuart Historic Neighborhood 
Association (SHNA) Board in November. 
The purpose of this meeting was to gather 
youth perspectives and ideas about the 
future of Kalamazoo. 

The students engaged in discussion about 
the neighborhoods where they live, 
including what they like about their 
neighborhood, challenges they notice in 
their neighborhoods that they want to see 
get better, and things every happy 
neighborhood must have. The students 
also shared their visions of a happy 
neighborhood in a drawing activity. 

Each student was recognized and 
presented with a certificate of 
participation for contributing to the 
future of Kalamazoo. 


